
AN APPEAL TO HHS
Click  here  to  read  Sister  Mary  Ann  Walsh’s  article  from
today’s Huffington Post on HHS’ new regulations mandating that
contraception be covered by all health plans.

Sister Mary Ann Walsh is the director of media relations at
the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops.

https://www.catholicleague.org/an-appeal-to-hhs/
http://www.huffingtonpost.com/sister-mary-ann-walsh/hhs-needs-to-remove-itsel_b_919435.html

